

Infection Control/Employee Health

August 10, 2023

## **MEMO**

As of August 10, 2023 the Infection Control/Employee Health staff will no longer be offering Covid-19 vaccines to the public. Mississippi Department of Health has ended the program to give the vaccines to community for free. Covid-19 vaccines are still offered at many pharmacies and doctor's offices so that the community can continue to stay up-to-date on vaccines. We have thoroughly enjoyed providing the vaccine to help protect our community from an epidemic.

Our staff, volunteers, board members, and students will still be able to receive a Covid-19 shot on every other Monday during the hours of 8am-12pm in the Employee Health office, if they would like to receive them. They will be free of charge to all employees, board members, volunteers and students. This will begin on Monday August 14, 2023.

If there are any questions please call 662-615-2960.

Sincerely,

Danelle Livingston, MSN RN

Infection Control/Employee Health Manager

Danelle Livingstono, MSN RN